
 

POA Membership Meeting      

Tuesday, December 18, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Weiner, at 7:00PM followed by a moment of 

silence for those who served to protect us. 

Roll call showed Jerry F. excused; Susan B. and Cathy P. absent. 

The minutes of the October meeting were approved as corrected, noting that Senator Baxley will work 

with Villagers on issues related to the insurance laws passed by our legislators in 2011 that leave 

residents more responsible for repairs than we may understand.   

The Treasurer’s report showed expenses $20617, receipts $20,566 with cash flow of negative $51.07 

and operating cash of $127,359. 

The Membership report thanked members for the strong voice their membership provides the POA in 

our local government.  He announced that the POA will sponsor a shredding event 2/9/19 at the Loew’s 

parking lot on CR #466A. 

Board members took their oath of office for 2019.  Those not present will take their oath at another 

time.    

At the tables in the back of the room were representatives from Senior’s v Crime, SHINE, and Realty 

Executives for individual questions. 

Three lucky attendees won $30 each from our cash raffle. 

Cliff reminded attendees they can access information on activities in the villages via E-Notification on 

the Districtgov.org web site.   

Open forum – no questions. 

Speaker:  John Krier from Tax Aide was here to talk to us about filling our 2018 income tax.  His 

presentation focused on changes for filing our 2018 taxes.  We all learned a lot.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary 


